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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND
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Honorable John A, McCone
Director, Central Intelligence Agency
Langley, Virginia

Dear Mr, McCone:

I always welcome the opportunity to give recognition to
individuals whose efforts substantially benefit the National
Security Agency. My Legal Advisor has called my attention
to the valuable assistance which your General Counsel’ apd
Legislative Counsel have provided this Agency. ‘

This assistance has included vital support on legislation
in which the National Security Agency had a primary interest
as well as timely and authoritative advice on legal problems
involving broad and complex issues which affect the national
intelligence community.

Please convey my appreciation to Mr. Lawrence R. Houston,
STAT | [, and members of their staffs,

Sincerely,

Ao, O B

GORDON A. BLAKE
Lieutenant General, USAF
Director
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